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I feel This is an over reach of state authority, violating our second ammendment 

rights. 

Furthermore it only hinders good law abiding citizens from obtaining the tools needed 

for recreational use, security, and the reasons intended by the 2nd ammendment in a 

timely manner.  

It does not address the true issues with gun violence, or accidental fire arm discharge 

innocents. 

I personally have been a victim of gun violence.  

I do support existing background checks. 

I do support verification of a specific level of mental healthiness. 

I do support a requirement for gun safety education before legal purchase of a fire 

arm. 

I do support a requirement of gun dealers to train purchasers in the safe dismantling, 

cleaning and reassembling of a fire arm at the time of purchase. 

I do support consequences of gun owners who do not follow safe practices of gun 

ownership resulting in gun violence or accidental discharge of a fire arm. 

 

I think it is also important to take into account that the lawful ability to arm safe, 

responsible, eligible, legal citizens. This is our state's best defense against tyranny or 

an invading force who's intentions are not in the best interests of Oregonians or 

Americans. 

Based on the happenings around the world in recent years it is unfortunate, but 

apparent that such a threat is something we need to take into consideration. 

Like many, I feel we can do better with the gun thing, but this is a lazy to address it 

and like all lazy things it is ineffective. 


